
Tuesday 

April 14, 2015 
 

Today’s Program 
 

Today’s Song: The Star Spangled Banner - Don Woodward 
 

Today’s Invocation:  Laura Henthorn 
 

Health & Happiness:  Chad Graham 
 

Today’s Program:  Lima One Capital  

  - Putting American Vets to Work - John Warren 

 

Last Week’s Program 
 

We enjoyed listening to New Member Talks by Josh Summers, 

Quincy Halliday and Kyle Clelland last week. We are glad to 

have you as members!!! 

 

Upcoming Programs 
 

April 21 Duke Energy Update        - Clark Gillespie 

 

April 28 Aerospace Growth in South Carolina 

               - Steve Townes 

 

May 5 Preview of the new Gym Complex & Performing  

  Arts Center           - Nayef Samhat and William Gray 

 

May 12 NO MEETING - SOCIAL ON THURSDAY 5/14 

  Back Porch at the Country Club of Spartanburg 

FUN FACTS 
Jay Sinsley 

 

Never graduated from high school - skipped my senior year to go on to 

college. Went to college early admission and at that time they did not 

require you to complete high school or get a GED. Graduated from the 

University of South Florida in Tampa, FL.  Attended South Texas 

College of Law in Houston, TX where I met my wife. Son, Harris is a 

junior at the University of Wisconsin and daughter, Haley, is a 

sophomore at Spartanburg Day School. Family owns the oldest family 

owned business in Manhattan, NY called Garber Hardware, established 

in 1884. Have attended 3 Superbowls. Played golf with a member of the 

NFL Hall of Fame, Derrick Brooks. My wife, who is a brilliant attorney, 

had a case go before the US Supreme Court. Enjoy attending sporting 

events, playing golf, tennis, hiking with my family and dogs. Practiced 

law for over 20 years in Tampa, concentrating in the areas of personal 

injury and insurance related litigation. Currently, Chief Operation 

Officer and Director of Business Development & Client Relations for 

The Palladian Group. 

Go to the link below and “Like” us!!! 
 

https://www.facebook.com/spartanburgrotary 

Great Kids Deserve Great Books 

You can help by donating new or gently used children’s books 

appropriate for ages 0-10 (board books, picture books, early 

reader books, and easy chapter books). Or you can make a small 

donation of $10-$50 to purchase books for this project. We are 

collecting books and donations at Rotary meetings through April 

21st.  

Questions:  Call Mike Kennedy 529-7019   

mike.kennedy@converse.edu 

mailto:mike.kennedy@converse.edu

